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Devon and Severn IFCA News  
 
Catch App Guidance for Commercial Fishermen 
 

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) is running a series of drop-in 

sessions around the South Devon Coast to explain the Catch App. 

  

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) are 
running a series of catch-recording drop-in sessions 
in February to help commercial fishers get a better 
understanding of the catch app. 
 
The sessions are being held at different locations 
and times as set out below. 
 
 

 
Venues & Times 
 
Fri 4th Feb: Lyme Regis, The Cobb 10:00 – 12:00 
Fri 4th Feb: Salcombe 10.30-11.30 
Sun 6th Feb: Weymouth Harbour 10:00 – 12:00  
Mon 7th Feb: Axmouth 09.30-10.30  
Mon 7th Feb: Beer 11.00 – 12.00  
Mon 7th Feb: Budleigh Salterton 13.30 – 14.30  
Tues 8th Feb: Poole, Fishermen’s Dock 10:00 – 12:00  
Tues 8th Feb: Torquay Victoria Pier 09.30-10.30 
Tues 8th Feb: Paignton North Quay 14.00-15.30 
Weds 9th Feb: Mudeford Quay 10:00 – 12:00  
Weds 9th Feb: Exmouth 14.30-16.30  
Weds 9th Feb: Torcross 10.15-10.45 
Weds 9th Feb: Beesands 11.15 – 12.00 
Weds 9th Feb: Hallsands 12.30 – 13.00 
Thurs 10th Feb: Teignmouth Fish Quay 14.00-16.00 
Fri 11th Feb: West Bay Harbour 10:00 – 12:00 
 
Further Information 
 
D&S IFCA is pleased to help the MMO inform fishers about this engagement opportunity; 
however, if you have any questions about the drop-in sessions, please contact your local MMO 
Office, rather than D&S IFCA. 
 
 
 
  


